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21st March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Staffing Update 
 
Please note that after half term, Mr Wilson will be taking parental leave for the period of Summer 1 
and three weeks of Summer 2. (17th April 2023 – 27th June 2023). 
 
This is an exciting time for Mr Wilson and I am sure you will join me in wishing him much fun and 
enjoyment as he takes the time to build experiences and memories.  
 
During this period of time, your child will be taught by: Miss Rickard on a Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday, Mr Goodwin on a Thursday and Mrs Greatorex on a Friday. Miss Rickard has worked 
across the school as a supply teacher and we are delighted that she will be teaching Year 4 during this 
period of time. 
 
Mr Ainsby 
I am pleased to confirm that Mr Ainsby will continue as the class teaching assistant for this period of 
time.  
 
Class Dojo:  
If you need to communicate via Class Dojo, please do this by contacting myself, Mr Goodwin, if it is 
learning based. As normal, if you need to contact the school related to attendance, a change of pick up 
or drop offs, etc. please contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr Goodwin  
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 


